
Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

Please accept our apologies for those who were unable to pick up food this morning. We served 400 

meals today, far more than the 96 we had anticipated from the survey results. We actually ran out of food 

and will be getting a delivery tomorrow in preparation for Wednesday. Now that we have a better sense of 

the interest in these meals, we are adding an additional pickup day on Fridays. Remember that these 

meals are available only for the students of the Lyme-Old Lyme Schools. Going forward the meal 

distribution schedule will be as follows. 

 

On Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 8:30 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. simply drive up to the front of LOLHS 

and “grab and go” bags will be handed through your car window. Monday’s distributions will include 

meals for both Monday and Tuesday while Wednesday’s distributions will include meals for Wednesday 

and Thursday. Friday’s distribution will include meals for Friday only. 

 

As a reminder starting tomorrow, most of our office personnel will be working remotely in an effort to 

support social distancing. Those who are working remotely will have access to voicemails but will not be 

able to answer calls directly. As such, should you need to contact us, the best way to do so will be through 

email. Staff contact information can be found at https://www.region18.org/staff/directory. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ian Neviaser 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/MFhETIpruYcpWboTFEdXPQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgWiXWP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucmVnaW9uMTgub3JnL3N0YWZmL2RpcmVjdG9yeVcHc2Nob29sbUIKAABW8nheOTH1JVIVZGVsYXVyYWpAcmVnaW9uMTgub3JnWAQAAAAB

